

## STATE OF TEXAS OFFICE OF THE GOVERNOR

Education fosters success. From grade school to university, a solid education establishes the foundation on which we build futures of achievement and advancement, futures that give fruition to the fulfillment of dreams and expectations.

Members of school boards, men and women who share a commitment to serve their communities, dedicate themselves to ensuring that students in the Lone Star State are given every opportunity to excel through education. In collaboration with others including educators, governmental officials and the citizens of the districts they serve, school boards are essential members of the education community.

Throughout the month of January, an awareness campaign will be conducted to highlight the important role of school boards throughout the Lone Star State

At this time, therefore, I encourage all Texans to recognize the vital contributions of school boards, and the enduring legacy they continue to mold in furthering the best for the Texas of tomorrow.

Therefore, I, Rick Perry, Governor of Texas, do hereby proclaim January 2007,

## **School Board Recognition Month**



in Texas, and urge the appropriate recognition whereof

In official recognition whereof, I hereby affix my signature this the 16<sup>th</sup> day of October, 2006

